
                    Minutes of Accomack County Electoral Board  

                                              July 27, 2018 

 The meeting was called to order at 9:00 A.M.  Present were Chairman 
Dr. Roger Omwake, Vice-Chair Marcia Fields,   Secretary Nancy Drury 
Duncan and Registrar Patricia White. 

The purpose of this meeting was to complete the annual evaluation of 
General Registrar Ms. Patricia White. 

The first order of business was a discussion of the ballot orders for the 
November election. A motion was made by Secretary Duncan to order 
the number of ballots as suggested by Ms. White. She noted that more 
could be ordered if it appeared that voting would be heavier than 
anticipated. The motion was seconded by Ms. Fields and passed 
unanimously. 

A discussion ensued about the untimely death of the Commissioner of 
the Revenue and Ms. White said there would likely be a special election 
to fulfil her term concurrent with the November election. 

Dates for EB members to put on their calendars for activities 
surrounding the November election were discussed and are as follows. 

Oct. 2    EB meeting to appoint election officials to work this election 

Oct. 16, programming of machines 

Oct. 29 Training of election officials, 2:00 P.M. 

Oct. 30 Training of election officials, 2:00 P.M. and 7:00 P.M. 

Nov. 5 Deliver e-poll books to election chiefs 

Nov. 6 election                  Nov. 7 Canvass election results 

 



Ms. Bers completed the 2018 evaluation of Registrar Patricia White. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:55. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Drury Duncan,  Secretary 

Accomack County Electoral Board. 


